

SWIMMING



SWIMMING SECTION OPEN HOUSE - 11 FEBRUARY 2025

Dear Members,

The Swimming Subcommittee invites users of the Swimming Section and any other Member to an Open House to discuss matters related to the Swimming Pool, its usage and its renovation. Details of the Open House are as follows:

Date: Tuesday, 11 February 2025

Time: 6 pm

Location: Bombay Gym Dining Hall

During the Open House, the Swimming Subcommittee will:

- Provide an overview of the current coaching programs and record Member feedback related to the recent announcement of introducing guest charges for these programs.
- Present the upcoming renovation plans for those that missed the presentation at the Annual Section meet in October '24.
- Gather feedback to better serve the needs of our Members.

We encourage all members, especially those who have been part of the recent WA discussions, to participate and officially record your views. Your input is invaluable as we consider any changes or adjustments to our policies.

We look forward to seeing you there and engaging in a productive conversation.

Saurabh Ratan

Chief Executive Officer

28 January 2025